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Raywood, Simon

From: Andy Belk @yahoo.co.uk>
Sent: 04 June 2024 16:33
To: East Yorkshire Solar Farm
Subject: HEDGEROW LEGISLATION......

Hello Again, Please see link below re: current hedgerow legislation. Consideration 
NOW valid AGAINST Solar Development in Spaldington and surrounding area.  LEAVE 
Wildlife its own long established space? 
 
Regards..............Andy Belk 
 
New hedgerow regulations: what you need to know - Game and Wildlife Conservation 
Trust (gwct.org.uk) 

 You don't often get email from @yahoo.co.uk. Learn why this is important  
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Raywood, Simon

From: Andy Belk @yahoo.co.uk>
Sent: 18 June 2024 19:51
To: East Yorkshire Solar Farm; David DAVIS
Subject: Interested Party Reference number: 20047192: Solar Development Visit July 2024 

Contd...

Interested Party Reference number: 20047192 
Hello Again, 
 
Please consider on your visit to Spaldington area the difference of habitat in summer 
versus winter and the large numbers of waders and fowl that move inland in late 
autumn both resident and migratory birds? 
The Humber catchment area is huge and birds have travelled on their seasonal routes 
for literally centuries. 
 
The other consideration is the latest legislation on Hedgerows the developer needs to 
evaluate in their plans? 
 
New hedgerow regulations: what you need to know - Game and Wildlife Conservation 
Trust (gwct.org.uk) 
 
Regards.... 
 
Andy Belk 
 
 
----- Forwarded message ----- 
From: NI Mail Distribution <ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk> 
To: @yahoo.co.uk" @yahoo.co.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, 18 June 2024 at 16:12:39 BST 
Subject: East Yorkshire Solar Farm – Project Update Notification 
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East Yorkshire Solar Farm – Project Update 

A project update has been published. 

 You don't often get email from @yahoo.co.uk. Learn why this is important  
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The Examining Authority’s notification of an accompanied site inspection on Thursday 11 July 2024 has 
been published. 

View the notification letter (PDF, 163KB) 

Examination Library (PDF, 360KB) has been updated. 

You can view the Project information for more information. 

You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to project updates.  

You can unsubscribe from these updates anytime by clicking unsubscribe or copy and paste the link 
below into your browser. 

https://national-infrastructure-consenting.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/EN010143/get-
updates/unsubscribe-
confirm?email=54c23818718668c2197bbf673649868235934e6ecc67f79ea70b569f4a07503efb9f41f557;

Note: Please do not reply to this message as it was sent from a notification-only address that doesn’t 
accept incoming messages. 
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